
 

 

LOCKDOWN LOGS 
Your invitation to help create a play… 

How? Before lockdown, the Drama department was researching 

in to staging a play next academic year but now none of those 

options seem to ‘fit’ quite right. So…I thought we could write a 

play about experiences and inspirations through these times and 

who better than to write a play about lockdown but you? 

The idea is that you submit a poem / short scene / monologue / 

duologue / song about how lockdown life has been. It could be 

about what’s changed, what you miss, your worries, your new 

experiences, anything that has been a pleasant surprise. It could 

be happy, sad, melancholy or just an appreciation. You would 

need to keep the idea of social distancing in mind in terms of 

staging too. 

 

 

 

You would need to submit pieces to me as soon as you felt they 

were finished, try not to exceed a maximum time of 4 minutes, 

and definitely by the deadline of: 

Monday, 13 JULY 2020 

Miss Thomas will compile and collate them and lo 

and behold the end result will be a play 

authored by you! 

 

To contribute please email: 

sorrel.thomas@buxton.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Submissions can request anonymity 


